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Parentapp 

The Parent app provides up to date important 

informa�on. If you would like an invite to 

download the app please call the office on 

0151 228 4069   

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 

0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 

h-ps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 

@ListerInfants  (Main Twi-er Account)  

Contact Details  

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:  

•  a named adult that can be contacted at all �mes  

•  at least 3 up to date telephone numbers 

•  a call if your child is absent from school  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out.  

You can apply for free school meals via this link  

h-ps://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/applica�on-form/  

Our Learning Mentor  

 Miss Clarke is available to talk privately about any 

concerns. Ring the office on 0151 228 4069 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Christmas Cards 

This year, the children can write cards for their class, but we are opera�ng a slightly different system. On Mon-

day all children will bring home a class list. The children can bring cards in between Tuesday 1st and Tuesday 

8th December and post them in their class post box. The cards will be quaran�ned un�l Friday 11th December , 

when they will then be distributed to their friends.  

LSSP Santa Dash 

On Friday 11th December the whole school will be taking part in LSSP Santa Dash. The children will be given a 

Santa hat that they will bring home at the end of the day. They will be par�cipa�ng in their 

bubbles. 

Birthday Par�es 

This week, was the first of our birthday par�es. The children had a great �me playing party games , winning 

prizes and ea�ng cake. Anyone  who had a birthday in September, October and November celebrated this 

week. Any December birthdays will be celebrated on  Friday 18th December.  

Now Press Play 

As you may have seen on Twi-er, the school has had a trial of the Now Press Play Headphones and ac�vi�es. 

The children have loved this immersive educa�onal resource that has  brought the curriculum to  life. The 

headsets have taken them in to the world of stories this week and tested their ac�ng skills.  An absolute bril-

liant resource– ask your child all about it! 

 

 

OUT OF HOURS MESSAGING SERVICE 

 

To ensure the safety of our community we ask that if your 

child receives a posi�ve COVID-19 test result in the even-

ing or at the weekend please text the out of hours mes-

saging service for the school on 07871782263. A member 

of the school team will then contact you for further infor-

ma�on. Thank you 



Year 2 Gymnas�cs Compe��on 

Congratula�ons to Kadie and Isabella who won the Merseyside Virtual Gymnas�cs Compe��on. We are 

awai�ng the trophy to be delivered but as soon as it is here we will put their photograph in our newsle-er. 

Well done to you both! 

LSSP Intra School Compe��on 

This week year 2 completed an intra school sports compe��on with LSSP based on mul� skills. The children 

had a great day learning new skills and also learning about the value of determina�on. 

Christmas Na�vity 

A pandemic is not going to stop our annual Christmas Na�vity. Again, we are just organising it slightly differ-

ently. All classes will take part in the Na�vity and a video link will be sent out via Seesaw and Twi-er.  Watch 

this space! 

Crossing Patrol 

There will be no crossing patrol by St Cecilia Junior School over the next few weeks so please use the pedes-

trian crossing. Stay safe.  

Lunch Menu 

Next week is lunch menu week 1 

Phonic Check 

Year 2 completed their phonic check this week and they were amazing! Results will be shared with parents 

on your child’s annual report at the end of the year.   

 

News from A4er School Club 

In aJer school club this week the children have been making jolly lolly snowmen out of lolly s�cks and �ssue 

paper. We have also begun the mammoth task of pain�ng and cuKng out our handprints to make out 

Christmas tree. The children have decided to challenge Ange to a Top Trumps tournament. This has been 

lots of fun. On Tuesday, we iced some biscuits and decorated with sprinkles. They were delicious and not all 

of them lasted un�l home �me.  As the evening winds down we have been enjoying a story �me. Our story 

teller this week was Talia who read Going on a Bear Hunt which brought back some happy memories of the 

video that staff made during Lockdown. Over the next few weeks we will be making cakes and filling the 

room with pre-y Christmas decora�ons.  

Jacqui, Ange and Lucy.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Davies 



Happy Birthday 

Max       2H 

Ava-Grace   2H 

Archie    1K 

LoKe   1D 

Poppy   1D 

Noah McDonnell    RG 

Tues 1st December—Tues 8thDecember– 

Christmas card collec�on 

Thursday 10th December-  Christmas Dinner 

Day 

Friday 11th December– Santa Dash  

Friday December 18th—School closes for 

Christmas 1.15pm Birthday Party Day. 

Stars of the Week 


